Hooversville Volunteer Fire Department

Station 614

P. O. BOX 14, 80 MAIN STREET, HOOVERSVILLE, PA 15936

EMERGENCY PHONE NO. DIAL 9-1-1

www.station614.com

August 18, 2022

Dear Friend, Resident, and Business Owner:

Once again, the Hooversville Volunteer Fire Department is asking the residents and businesses of our fire protection area for their support. Everyone in our protection area can take pride in our local fire department for the standards of excellence maintained by our volunteers, along with maintenance, updating, and the replacement of valuable lifesaving and fire fighting equipment.

Annually, the fire department spends \$12,000 for Vehicle and Liability Insurance, and \$20,000 for vehicle maintenance, and equipment up-keep and/or replacement. Costs have increased to properly equip and protect each of our volunteer firefighters with PPE when they respond on emergency calls, with the average cost being \$12,000.00 per active firefighter.

Each year we continue to apply for funding through the State and Federal Fire Grant Programs to update and purchase new equipment, as well as using the Annual State Fire Grant Program for

We continue to have our "Monthly Sub and Pizza Sales" on the last Saturday of each month, along with our Annual July Basket Party and March Cash Bash

Everyone is aware of the current economic situation in this area and the impact that Covid 19 has made on all of us. However, we also recognize the value of an adequately maintained volunteer fire department to provide the best possible Fire and Rescue Service to everyone in our coverage area.

Please send your tax-deductible donation in the enclosed, self-addressed envelope. A check or money order is preferred. PLEASE, DO NOT SEND CASH.

To learn more about the fire department, how to become a member, and keep up with its daily news and activities, visit us on the Internet @ www.station614.com.

Thank you for your continued support!

The Officers and Members of the Hooversville Volunteer Fire Department